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Brian D. Ray, Ph.D. 
PO Box 13939  Salem, Oregon 97309 

work (503) 364-1490   bray@nheri.org 
 
 
March 27, 2023 
 
Re: SB 348 
 
Honorable Senators, 
 
Please work against and vote “no” on SB 348.  SB 348 is a bad bill for several reasons.  
 
First, we all – Black, Brown, and White, atheists, Christians, Pagans, and Jews – depend on guns 
and firearms to defend ourselves against criminals and bad governments. SB 348 is anti-freedom 
and anti-U.S. Constitutional. We need to have high-capacity magazines and semi-automatic 
firearms and guns to fairly defend ourselves against criminals and bad governments. That is why 
we have the U.S. Constitution and the Second Amendment. Nothing has changed on this since 
our country was founded. 
 
We need to be able to buy these constitution-protected items quickly and without undue 
government restrictions and costs to the citizen. 
 
Repeated research studies and government statistics show that measure such as those proposed in 
this bad bill will do nothing to stop evil persons from committing crimes with firearms. Please 
encourage law enforcement agencies and our judicial branch to enforce current laws which will 
reduce crime whether it’s using firearms or otherwise. 
 
Please support our U.S. Constitution as you have sworn to do. Please fight against and vote no on 
SB 348.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian D. Ray, Ph.D. 
Salem, Oregon 
  Tel. 503-364-1490 


